The following information was requested by Paulette Burdick on December 12th regarding P2-Agreement with Time Link International Corporation.

Question:
Has this request been budgeted in the 06 budget?  Under what line item in

the capital budget will this be taken?

Response:
As the equipment will be installed in every school, it will be purchased using funds currently available in the county-wide equipment project. 
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